DRIVING POLICY
The values of respect for life, careful stewardship of resources and mobility require safe driving practices.  Therefore, each Sister will regularly evaluate her ability to be a responsible driver.  When a Sister is no longer able to drive, other transportation options will be explored.

PROCEDURES

1.
All drivers will maintain a current valid operator’s license.

2.
A Sister of any age will seek a professional driving evaluation regarding her driving ability if any of the following conditions exist in a significant manner:

a.
observable unsafe driving habits, e.g. failure to obey traffic lights and signs, inability to operate the car safely when changing lanes or parking; involvement in multiple accidents or near-accidents;

b.
reduced driving skill because of age or illness;

c.
increased physical, visual, auditory, and/or cognitive impairment;

d.
reduced response time due to the effect of medication.

3.
If a Sister is not aware of her limited ability to drive, a concerned member of the community will speak with the Sister on a one-to-one basis, expressing her concern, citing concrete facts and encouraging her to pursue a professional driving evaluation.  If there is continued concern about the Sister’s driving ability, a concerned member of the community will contact a member of the Leadership Team.

4.
To assist in addressing the delicate issue of safe driving in a careful and sensitive way, a Leadership Team member may require the Sister to pursue medical evaluation related to her ability to drive and/or to have a professional driving evaluation.
5.
In this state, if a Sister does not honor a professional recommendation to refrain from driving, a physician or police officer may require a driver to re-take the state driver’s examination.
